John P. Stevens High School Bands

855 Grove Avenue

Edison, New Jersey  08820
(732) 452-2808/Fax (732) 452-2863

andrew.denicola@edison.k12.nj.us

Andrew DeNicola                                                                                                                        John Zazzali
band Director                                                                                                                 Assistant Band Director                                                                            
Dear Band Director:

We are offering your various ensembles the opportunity to participate in the John P. Stevens High School Jazz Band Festival. 

The festival date for this year is as follows:

JAZZ band festival - FriDAY, April 1ST 

Recent adjudicators: Joe Mosello, Jon Gordon, Wilbur Witteman, Chris Davis, David Bixler, 

Al Chez & The Brothers of Funk, The Kenton Alumni Big Band Members

Performance times for the jazz band festival will begin at 4:00 pm.



Registration Fee:  $150.00  



Checks made payable to:  JPSBPA
Make checks payable to JPSBPA and send to the address located at the top of this page.  We can be reached by email or phone at (732) 452-2808 should you have any questions.  We look forward to hearing you and your students perform! 

Sincerely,

Andrew DeNicola & John Zazzali


         
              
